
Universal Funding in the EYFS at Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School  

  

Barn-a-b’s Pre School receive funding of £4.16 for all 3 and 4 year olds.  This is made up of £4.12 + an 

extra 4p for ‘Universal Funding’.  The purpose for of this extra 4p is to support the children who need 

extra help to access the curriculum.  

 At Our Lady’s we are committed to spending the Universal Funding in the following ways:  

 

Additional Funding  

There may be instances where we feel we need to secure extra funding to support a child in the 

PreSchool setting.  If this is the case then we would prepare an application that clearly stated what 

the needs of the child was, how we have supported them to date and how we would use any 

additional funding to meet the needs of the child.   


